
 

                                                 

Gainsborough Primary and Nursery School 
Belgrave Road, Crewe, Cheshire CW2 7NH 

 01270 685328 
                                                  www.gainsboroughschool.co.uk 

 

                             Head of Schools:  Miss N Hough 
 

9th January 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Your child  ______________________________ has been invited to attend the next round of 

the Sports Hall Athletics Competition at Brine Leas High School, Nantwich, on Thursday 31st 

January 2019. 

 

The competition will run from 3.45-6.00pm. Children will NOT travel to the venue with staff. 

Children will need to be taken to and collected from Brine Leas High School. We will NOT 

be returning to School. Children will be dismissed from Brine Leas High School. 

 

As your child will be representing Gainsborough, it is essential that they wear the full and 

correct Gainsborough PE kit. They should also bring a drink and a healthy snack to the 

venue. 

 

If you are happy for your child to attend, please complete the attached permission slip, 

including the home time arrangements section and return to school by January 25th at 

the very latest. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Miss Garside. 

 

 

PE Co-ordinator. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

GAINSBOROUGH PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

SPORTSHALL ATHLETICS COMPETITION AT BRINE LEAS HIGH SCHOOL – NANTWICH – 

THURSDAY 31st January 2019 

 

I give/do not give (please delete as appropriate) permission for my child  

……………………………………..…Year………………….. to attend the above competition. 

 

My child has asthma/inhaler  

My child will be taken to Brine Leas for 3.45pm     

My child will be collected at 6.00pm from Brine Leas     

My child is allowed to be photographed                        Yes/No  

My emergency contact number is ………………………………………                       

 

Signed………………………………………………………………..Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 


